
 
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470 

            

TO:  Town Council of Town of Loxahatchee Groves 

FROM: Francine Ramaglia, Town Manager 

DATE: May 7, 2024    

SUBJECT: Consideration of Ordinance No. 2024-05 – Regarding Law Enforcement 

Services 

Background: 

The Town of Loxahatchee Groves currently has an agreement for law enforcement services with 

the Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office.  Ordinance No. 2024-05 proposes that in the event there 

is no contract for law enforcement services in effect between the Town and PBSO or an adjoining 

municipality, the law enforcement services in the Town will be the standard law enforcement 

services by the PBSO.  

 

Recommendation:  

Approve Ordinance No. 2024-05 regarding law enforcement services on 1st Reading.  


